

## DAVE LEVAC, MPP

Brant

September 8, 2015

Honourable Liz Sandals Minister of Education 22<sup>nd</sup> Floor, Mowat Block 900 Bay Street

Toronto, ON

M7A 1L2

Dear Minister Sandals

As you are aware, the Campaign Life Coalition and others organized a province wide protest on Wednesday, September 2, 2015. One such protest was held at my constituency office.

I agreed to listen to Ms. Phyllis Cruickshank, Team Lead, who gave a speech sharing the group's concerns. The group was very professional and outlined their concerns with dignity. I listened intently and respectfully and took note of some of their issues. As I have always done, I am ensuring their concerns and voice is being heard.

Please find enclosed a letter provided to me by Ms. Cruickshank. I respectfully request that you review her correspondence and respond directly Ms. Cruikshank at the address she has provided.

Respectfully

Dave Levac/MPP

Brant

CC: Premier Wynne

Ms. P. Cruikshank

Encl

/sp